
Reliability Magazine has launched! 

 

The first issue will publish in March of 2024, so there is plenty of time to prepare an article for 

consideration.  All content for Reliability (referred articles, editorials, columns, etc.) must be submitted 

through the new author portal https://ieee.atyponrex.com. All articles will be peer reviewed. Magazine 

Scope and Author information can be found at: https://rs.ieee.org/publications/reliability-magazine.html. 

Before submitting any content for consideration or for information about advertising please contact the 

Editor-in-Chief, Phil Laplante at plaplante@psu.edu. 
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